
From:  @gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday 27 January 2021 09:32 
To:  (Housing) < @housing.gov.ie> 
Subject: Fwd: Seaweed harvesting License 

 

Hi  

I have read and understood the observations made related to my application for seaweed 

harvesting. I accept all observations and will fully comply with all observations. 

With reference to the observations by the Dept of Agriculture, Food and Marine I have 

contacted the Directors of The Tralee Bay Oyster Society to inform them of our intentions 

and to establish if they have any objections. I have included below their written response 

stating that they have no objections. 

Kind Regards,  

 

Íon Organics. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


